
Dear Ph. D. Students and PostDocs of new EECS School
Representatives of PhD Student Councils 
of CSC, EES and ICT Schools kindly invite you to the: 

EECS

EES
CSC

ICT

19th of January at 17:00 
PhD Pub “T-Centralen”,

Drottning Kristinas väg 29,
Main Campus KTH

19th
Jan.

17:00

Let’s PARTY!

Agenda:
17.00:  food will be served and the PhD Pub 
    will be open for the purchase of drinks.
17.45:  the elections for Chairperson will start,
     followed with election of the PhD Council 
    members. 
20.00:  elections conclude. and the Pub is open 
    for the public and guests from the other 
    schools.
*Candidates for Chairperson position will be 
  announced later on our website.
**The event is for EECS students only, please have 
    your access card with you.  

We need your vote!

First EECS PhD Student Election Party!

Online: https://www.kth.se/social/group/eecs-phd-student-cou/

The EECS School has o�cially launced. Since 1st of January all the members of
CSC, EES and ICT are a part of EECS. PhD Councils of former schools have made 
a decision to merge into one unit. We kindly invite PhD students and Post Docs
to become a part of PhD Council of EECS.  

For further information contact:
Kateryna Morozovska kmor@kth.se
0762552977


